
 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 
 

    

 

August 19, 2016 

 

 

Via: UTC Web Portal 

 

Steven V. King 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W. 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

Re: Docket No. UE-132045 – Supplemental Report  

 

Dear Mr. King, 

In response to the Commission Staff’s request, Avista Corporation respectfully submits its 

Supplement Report in Docket No. UE-132045, the Company’s 2014-2015 Biennial Conservation 

Report (BCR) and its 2015 Annual Conservation Report (ACR).  

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Dan Johnson, Director 

of Energy Efficiency at 509-495-2807 or myself at 509-495-4975. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/Linda Gervais/ 

 

Senior Manager, Regulatory Policy 

Avista Utilities 

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com 

 

cc : Advisory Group 
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